Office of the Director of
Higher Secondary Education,
Housing Board Buildings,
Santhi Nagar,
Thiruvananthapuram.

No. Acd.B1/11290/ HSE/08 Dated :25/08/2009

CIRCULAR

Sub:-HSE - permission granted to conduct the Hindi Pre-Test Examination
in Higher Secondary Schools for the academic year 2009-10-reg.

Ref:- Letter No.DBHPS/25/2009-10/220 dated 26/05/2009 of the Secretary,
Dakshina Bharat Hindi Prachara Sabha, Kerala, Iirnakulam

As per the letter in reference the Secretary, Dakshina Bharat Hindi Prachara
Sabha has requested to grant permission to conduct the Hindi Pre-Test
Examination in all the Higher Secondary Schools in Kerala on 16/01/2010 for the
academic year 2009-10. It is also reported by the Secretary that the study
materials will be supplied by the Hindi Prachara Sabha on a charge of Rs.25/-
from each student and the Sabha will issue the certificates after examamination.

The undersigned has examined the matter in detail and permission is
granted to conduct the Hindi Pre-Test Examinations in all Govt/Aided/Un-Aided
Higher Secondary Schools in the State without affecting the normal working of the
schools.

The Principals of all Govt/Aided/Un-Aided Higher Secondary Schools are

directed to co-operate¢ with the conduct of the examination.

Sd/-
C.P.CHITHRA
DIRECTOR
To:
The Principals of all Higher Secondary Schools
Copy to :

1. The Secretary, Dakshina Bharat Hindi Prachara Sabha
2. The RDDs, HSE concerned
Approved for issue

H

Superintendent



